
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

April 27, 1993    Hearing Room E 8:30 a.m.   Tapes 152 - 153

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Mary Alice Ford, Chair Rep. Dennis Luke,
Vice-Chair Rep. Marilyn Dell Rep. Bill Fisher Rep. Frank Shields
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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 152, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.

SB 47 - Public Hearing

005  ROCKY KING, OREGON  MEDICAL INSURANCE POOL  (OMIP): testifies in
support of the bill -describes OMIP -describes proposed changes in
coverage -eligibility -section by section analysis of bill -no effect on
self insurers

170  LISA  JOYCE,  OREGON DEPARTMENT  OF  INSURANCE &  FINANCE: 
testifies in support of the bill -submits and summarizes written
information (EXHIBIT A) -limited Health Maintenance  Organization
service  available to Oregon

rural residents -discussion of medical services not covered

275    KING:  describes Department of Insurance & Finance amendment
(EXHIBIT B) -first line of amendment  should read: "Delete lines  28
through 36 of

page 3 of the printed bill and insert:" -"SECTION 1.  Section 2" should
read, "SECTION 4.  Section 5" -"SECTION 2." should read, "SECTION 5."

357  CHAIR FORD:  work session  will be  scheduled after  Legislative
Counsel drafts amendment



360    REP LUKE:  impact on insurance companies

370    KING:  describes increase in premium costs

Submitted   for  the   record,   testimony  from   the   Office  of
Medical Assistance Programs (OMAP) in support of the bill (EXHIBIT C)

TAPE 153, SIDE A

010    KING:  continues testimony -geographical mid-point for rates 050 
-section 5 clarification

SB 10-A - Public Hearing

065  DAN BARKER,  MANAGER, ADULT  SERVICES,OFFICE OF  MENTAL HEALTH
SERVICES: describes the bill -submits and reads written testimony in
support of SB 10 (EXHIBIT D) -coverage is limited to providers of
Psychiatric Security Review Board

(PSRB) services

120  CHARLES  WILLIAMSON,  OREGON  TRIAL  LAWYERS  ASSOCIATION: 
testifies in support of the bill -there have been no claims

SB 10-A - Work Session

142   MOTION:  Rep  Luke  moves  SB  10-A   to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the  motion passes with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Meek is excused.

Rep Dell will carry the bill

160    REP. FISHER:  Thanks committee for their concern during his
illness.

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:15 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Testimony on SB 47 - Joyce - 14 pages B -  Amendments to SB 47 -
DIF - 1 page C -  Testimony on SB 47 - OMAP - 1 page D -  Testimony on
SB 10-A - Barker - 2 pages


